
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st January 2022 
 

Jaipur restaurant 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
In Irwell students  are learning all about India. On Thursday 3rd February we would like to take 
them to Jaipur restaurant in Padiham. They have very kindly offered to open during the day just for 
us. It will be a great opportunity to experience food from a different culture. There is also no cost to 
yourself. We will be leaving school about 12.30 and returning for students to go home on transport 
as normal. 
 
Please can you complete the consent form below if you wish for your child to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
L Gibbons 
 
Mrs L Gibbons 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Jaipur restaurant  - (Return to L.Gibbons) 
 
Students Name: _______________________________________             
 
I consent for my child to go to Jaipur restaurant. 
 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there has been no changes 
since September 2021. 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________ Date: ______________ 
 
 
 
 


